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LGI Homes Opens New Community in Albuquerque 

ALBUQUERQUE, N.M., Sept. 27, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- LGI Homes, Inc. (Nasdaq:LGIH) announces the opening of 
its newest community in Albuquerque, Desert Sands. 

Desert Sands, located just southwest of Albuquerque, offers an impressive selection of three and four bedroom homes 
featuring exquisite layouts with thousands of dollars in upgrades already included. Near a variety of parks, shopping and 
dining venues, Desert Sands is perfectly positioned alongside everything the greater Albuquerque area has to offer. 
Residents have the opportunity to relax and play at Carlos Ray Park, Westgate Community Park and Dog Park or Rio Bravo 
County Park, and will appreciate the close proximity to the local schools and grocery stores. 

Each home at Desert Sands comes standard with all new kitchen appliances, attached two car garages, fenced backyards 
and landscaped front yards. This family-friendly neighborhood will include over 130 new homes, a community park, 
children's playground and miles of walking paths. Priced from the $170s, homebuyers have the unique opportunity to be 
among the first homeowners at Desert Sands. 

Interested homebuyers are encouraged to call (855) 999-9112 ext. 1926 to learn more.  

About LGI Homes, Inc. 

Headquartered in The Woodlands, Texas, LGI Homes, Inc. engages in the design, construction and sale of homes in Texas, 
Arizona, Florida, Georgia, New Mexico, Colorado, North Carolina, South Carolina, Washington and Tennessee. The 
Company has a notable legacy of more than 14 years of homebuilding operations, over which time it has closed over 
19,000 homes. For more information about the Company and its new home developments, please visit the Company's 
website at www.LGIHomes.com. 
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